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September 2019

Phonics and Reading Workshop

Dear Parents/Carers of EYFS and Year One pupils, 

We are holding a phonics/reading workshop on Tuesday 17th September from 9am – 10am in the school hall.  Please report to the main Reception first where you will be signed in.
 
This will be an opportunity for you to find out how we teach phonics in these early stages and the importance of these key skills.  Phonics is a hugely important area of the curriculum, feeding into and supporting good reading and writing skills. This will help you to support your child with their early literacy skills and we will share resources you can use at home.  These skills will be tested in the Year One phonics screening tests which all pupils, nationally, take in June. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please complete the attached form and return via the school postboxes by Monday 16th September, if you wish to attend. 

If you are unable to make this workshop then we will put the PowerPoint onto the school website for you to open from home. 

We hope to see you there.

Kind regards, 

Mrs Reading & Dr Kirby

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

REPLY SLIP – PLEASE RETURN BY MONDAY 16TH SEPTEMBER

Phonics and Reading Workshop

Child’s Name:……………………………………………………..			Class:………………………………………….

I/We will be attending the Phonics/Reading workshop on Tuesday 17th September 2019   

Signed:……………………………………………………………. (Parent/Carer)	Date:……………………………………….
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